
Civil Behavior in a University Setting

At the University of Chicago, freedom of expression is vital to our shared goal of the pursuit of knowledge, as is the right of all

members of the community to explore new ideas and learn from one another. To preserve an environment of spirited and open

debate, we should all have the opportunity to contribute to intellectual exchanges and participate fully in the life of the University.

The ideas of different members of the University community will frequently conflict, and we do not attempt to shield people from

ideas that they may find unwelcome, disagreeable, or even offensive. Nor, as a general rule, does the University intervene to enforce

social standards of civility. There are, however, some circumstances in which behavior so violates our community's standards that

formal University intervention may be appropriate. The University may restrict expression that violates the law, that falsely defames

a specific individual, that constitutes a genuine threat or harassment, that unjustifiably invades substantial privacy or confidentiality

interests, or that is otherwise directly incompatible with the functioning of the University. In addition, the University may reasonably

regulate the time, place, and manner of expression to ensure that it does not disrupt the ordinary activities of the University.

For additional information regarding the University’s commitment to free, robust, and uninhibited debate and deliberation among

all members of the University’s community, please see the Report of the Committee on Freedom of Expression

(http://provost.uchicago.edu/sites/default/files/documents/reports/FOECommitteeReport.pdf).
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